----- Forwarded Message ------

Subject:Support for Point Hudson EDA grant

Date:Tue, 6 Oct 2020 10:08:18 -0700

From: Ashlyn Russell cptwatercraft@gmail.com

To:phanke@portofpt.com, Pam Petranek <pam@portofpt.com>, Bill Putney <bill@portofpt.com>

Dear Commissioners,

I wish to express my support for the proposed EDA funding of the jetty rebuilds at Point Hudson. This appears to be a great opportunity to finally get this project funded. The required match money may be a little stressful but I trust it can be figured out in a way that maintains public support.

Thank you, Ashlyn Brown Port Townsend Watercraft